
  

 

Sparrows & Wrens 

Week Beginning 13/11/2023 

 

What we are learning about: 

We are really enjoying drawing club! This week 

in our club, we are reading Room on the Broom, 

and our 8 words we will be talking about and 

doing actions for – whoosh, splat, scaly, 

swoop, addition, passenger, fiery, horrible. 

In topic, we are thinking about another 

celebration – Diwali!  

We will be making our own diya lamps with 

scented playdough, making Rangoli patterns with 

a range of different resources including 

Numicon and chalk and looking at the different 

ways Diwali is celebrated.  

On Friday we will be taking part in a whole range 

of Children in Need activities – there will be 

lots of fun Pudsey activities to get involved in! 

In our wanderlust learning we will be looking at 

spiders! We will go on a spider hunt, make 

playdough spiders, create webs and think about 

why spiders are useful and what they do!  

Ideas for at home: 

Talk together about what celebrations you share 

together as a family.  

Talk about what celebrations are coming up for 

you and what you will be doing for them.  

Help children to practice recognising and forming 

their sounds to be able to do this independently. 

Play I-Spy together when you are out and about 

with initial sounds, seeing if children can guess 

the words based on their first sounds. 

Send in pictures of your celebrations to us on 

seesaw so children can share them with their 

classmates!  

Count out amounts in different ways. See where 

you can spot the number 6! 

Number of the 

Week 

The ‘sixness’ of 6 

Sounds of the 

Week 

Sounds A:             

Sounds B: 

Sounds C: 

   Ditties:  


